
Dear Parents,  

             Next Thursday, September 15th is our first PTG meeting.  Any student with a parent in
attendance for the entire meeting with receive a FREE DRESS DOWN DAY on Friday, September 16th. 
 Dress Down Days are not being sold out of the office this year.  Students can receive dress down days
through altar serving for an entire week, doing kind deeds, trading in Crusader Cash, or participating in
other schoolwide activities.  

                 Also, inside your child's brown envelope is information about a speaker that is coming to St.
Michael's on September 26-27.  Please make sure to read through the information.  If you have any
questions, please feel free to email me at swall@ccwheeling.net
         
                                                                                  Peace and Blessings,    

        

M E S S A G E  F R O M  T H E
P R I N C I P A L

CRUSADER NEWS
W E E K L Y  S C H O O L W I D E  N E W S L E T T E R

S E P T E M B E R  7 ,  2 0 2 2

I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S
SEPTEMBER
15 - Open House @ 6:30pm
       PTG @ 7pm
28 - Interim Report Cards Sent

OCTOBER
3 - Mass with Bishop Brennan at 11am
     Noon Dismissal for the student body
7 - Black and Gold Day
14 - Race for Education
       Noon Dismissal for the student body
 



Sometimes students struggle to deal with stress or anxiety.  
Sometimes, they just need someone to listen.

We get a weekly visit at school from the School Based Health
and Wellness therapist, Erin McFarland.

If you think your child would benefit from speaking to Mrs McFarland,
please contact Mrs. Wall at swall@ccwheeling.net 

To sign up for 
SEPTEMBER 
after care, 
CLICK HERE

CLICK HERE TO ORDER

ENTREPRENEURSENTREPRENEURS
LITTLELITTLE

Calling all crafters between 
the ages of 5-16!!!!




We are excited to bring back the Little
Entrepreneurs Craft Fair on 

Saturday, November 19th from 10-2



For $10.00 a table, children can sell their
handmade crafts! 

CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP OR FOR INFO

It is required by the Diocese of Wheeling-
Charleston, Office of Safe Environment to have a

current background check and complete the
VIRTUS Training.  

If you would like to volunteer at CCS, you may
simply go to www.virtusonline.org and complete

the Safe Environment process from start to
finish, following the steps in the How To Guide
your Local Level Safe Environment Coordinator

provided for you.   You may also find the How To
Guide at www.dwc.org, Diocese, then Offices,

then Office of Safe Environment, then Download
Files and Forms, click the “How to Complete

VIRTUS Online ''PDF" file. This guide will walk you
through, step by step, to complete all 

Safe Environment requirements online.



Please do not forget to turn in your
labels by Monday

Once labels are in, CLICK HERE to
order your child's free shirt

50 labels and your child(ren) can 
SILLY STRING MRS. WALL

Race for
Race for
Race for   

Education

Education

Education

PARENTS! 
PLEASE JOIN US FOR LUNCH
We are currently looking for 
HOT LUNCH VOLUNTEERS

If you are able to help us out,
please sign up by 
CLICKING HERE




We are currently looking for a
PART TIME CUSTODIAN

Job is approximately 25 hours 
a week from 12:30-5:30




If interested, please contact the
school office or email Mrs. Wall at

swall@ccwheeling.net



                                               If you have not   

                                        returned your



STUDENT INFORMATION SHEET
TECHNOLOGY AGREEMENT
HANDBOOK AGREEMENT

PHOTO AGREEMENT
Please  do so as soon as possible.



These were sent home the first day of school
in the brown envelope.  If you need another

copy, please contact the main office.
THANK YOU

PLEDGE
OF

ALLEGIANCE
W T R F  I S  C O M I N G  T O  F I L M

S T U D E N T S  I N  G R A D E S  1 - 5  S A Y
T H E  P L E D G E  O N  T U E S ,  

S E P T E M B E R  1 3 T H .  T H E S E
S T U D E N T S  M U S T  B E  I N  U N I F O R M



T H E S E  V I D E O S  W I L L  B E  S H O W N
O N  C H A N N E L  7  T H R O U G H O U T

T H E  Y E A R


